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       The WELL has its first baby!  Tristan Alan Hamlet was born on the 
16th of April 2012 at 2:33am (an early riser!).  He weighed 5 pounds 7oz 
and was 19" long.  His proud parents are Karen & Derek Hamlet and his 
grandparents are Joan Palmer and Wanda & Ron Hamlet.  All are healthy, 
happy and thanking God for His watch care.  We join them in this praise. 

              The rose on the Altar is in honor of Tristan Alan Hamlet!

The WELL had its 2nd Wedding!  We congratulate Jeff and Cyndi Peters 
and their new family!

This morning Bob Rosebro will be joining the WELL.  Make sure you 
welcome Bob and keep us all in your daily prayers.

The WELL contributed $434.02 to the Society of St. Andrews’ Lenten 
Project.  Thanks to all for your generous contribution to end hunger, now!

The next short term day bible study will be on the Old Testament book of 
the Song of Solomon.  This will be an 8 week study and will meet on 
Thursday mornings from 10:30 to 11:30 beginning 14 June.  

The new Upper Rooms are on the Welcome Center table.  Please pick 
yours up and continue to support each other in daily prayer.

        

Sermon Notes

Making Sense of the Nonsensical

Ephesians 6. 18-24

     The last Weapon performs Spiritual Alchemy!

        This Powerful Weapon is ____________. 

      1.  But, it is must be _________________.

      2.  And, it must be __________________.

      3.  Then, it will be __________________.
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